
 

 
 
 

IFB Question and Clarification Memorandum 

To: Vendors interested in responding to Invitation for Bid No. 4166 published February 12, 
2019, for Kofax License Maintenance and Support for the Mississippi Department of 
Human Services (MDHS) 

From: Craig P. Orgeron, Ph.D. 

Date: February 28, 2019 

Subject:  Response to Question Submitted  

Contact Name: Jamekia Hilliard 

Contact Phone Number:  601-432-8219 

Contact E-mail Address: Jamekia.Hilliard@its.ms.gov 

The following question was submitted to ITS and is being presented as it was submitted, except 
to remove any reference to a specific vendor.  This information should assist you in formulating 
your response. 
 
Question: Reviewing the IFB documents, I have a question regarding the Attachment A bid 

form on Page 15 or:  

 
What is the closing date to submit bids? 

 
Response: Sealed bids will be received until 3:00 p.m. Central Time on Tuesday, March 

12, 2019.  
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Sealed bids are due Tuesday, March 12, 2019, at 3:00 p.m. (Central Time). If you have any 
questions concerning the information above or if we can be of further assistance, please contact 
Jamekia Hilliard at 601-432-8219 or via email at Jamekia.Hilliard@its.ms.gov. 

 

cc:  ITS Project File Number 44360 


